REROUTE ADVISORY: Route #25 Peachtree Blvd, and #124 Pleasantdale Road
WHAT: Buford Highway Replacement Project
WHERE: Central Avenue between Buford Highway and Oakcliff Road (Northbound)
WHEN: Monday, May 15, 2023 – Thursday, June 29, 2023
TIMES: 7:00 p.m. – 5:00 a.m. 

Reroute as follows:
INBOUND: Route #25 from Brookhaven / Oglethorpe Station to Doraville Station
Continue Buford Highway (Proceed with caution)
Begin rerouting
Right – Park Ave
Right – New Peachtree Rd
Left – Into Doraville Station

OUTBOUND: Route #25 from Doraville Station to Brookhaven / Oglethorpe Station
Regular route

INBOUND: Route #124 From Tucker Station to Doraville Station
Continue Buford Highway (Proceed with caution)
Begin rerouting
Right – Park Ave
Right – New Peachtree Rd
Left – Into Doraville Station

OUTBOUND: Route #124 From Doraville Station to Tucker Station
Regular route
(Proceed with caution, near Buford Hwy and Oakcliff Rd)

